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   Statement on Special Session Call 
      
Madison...Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement on the special session call 
by Governor Evers. 
 
“A special session call will not change where my Assembly Republican colleagues and I stand on 
protecting the 2nd Amendment rights of Wisconsin citizens. As I have repeatedly said, we will not 
entertain proposals that infringe on our constitutional rights. Today’s call is another indication that 
Governor Evers stands ready to confiscate guns in our state.  
 
“Governor Evers would rather score political points than effectively govern Wisconsin, where a vast 
majority want their 2nd Amendment rights protected. Assembly Republicans are committed to bringing 
people together by working on legislation that addresses important issues affecting the state including 
water quality, suicide prevention, homelessness and adoption.” 
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